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Council Memorandum 

Date: January 12, 2020 

To:  Committee of the Whole 

From: Councillor Veale 

Re: Combining Kirkfield Medical Centre and Library 

Recommendation 

That the Memorandum from Councillor Veale, regarding Combining the Kirkfield 

Centre and Library, be received; 

That staff be directed to investigate options and costs for combining the Kirkfield 

medical centre and library together in one building; and 

That this recommendation be forwarded to Council for consideration at the next regular 

council meeting.  

Rationale  

Combining the Kirkfield Medical Centre and Kirkfield Library makes sense both from a 

long term financial perspective and a community perspective. This will establish 

“community hubs” in rural areas by locating multiple services in one location rather than 

multiple buildings. 


